
June 11, 2020 
Ontario Energy Board P.O.  
Box 2319 27th Floor  
2300 Yonge Street Toronto,  
Ontario M4P 1E4  

Attn: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Re: Request For Extension In Filing Responses To Interrogatories EB-2019-0041 

Hydro 2000 Inc. (“H2000”) has been working diligently to complete its responses to Board Staff and 

VECC Interrogatories; however, H2000 was not able to meet the June 10, 2020 deadline.  

Having reviewed the status of the work still outstanding, H2000 is confident that it will be able to 

complete and submit its responses by end of day June 12, 2020.  

H2000 regrets any inconvenience that this delay may cause and appreciate the Board, VECC’s 

understanding in this matter. 

Lise Wilkinson, Manager 
Hydro 2000 Inc. 
440 Rue St-Philippe PO Box 370 
Alfred, ON, K0B 1A0 
Phone 613-679-4093 


